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Closing Dinner “Bei Zoran” on Saturday 9 August 2025 
On Saturday evening the Closing Dinner of the 14e edition of the Oberstdorf 
Shorttrack Summercamp will be held in Zoran’s restaurant at the Ice rink. With 
this dinner the week of sportive activities will come to its end. More then 300 
skaters, family and friends will come together and every inch of the restaurant will 
be filled with skaters. All skaters will receive a free ticket for the Closing dinner. 
Family and friends can also join the Closing dinner but have to buy a ticket in ad-
vance for this. These tickets can be pre-ordered for in the Skaters Registration 
form on the website www.Skatingonline.info page Info/Entry Procedure. 

      Award Presentation & Memento 
 
During the Closing dinner the awards for 
the Overall classification of the Summer-
camp Trophy 2025 will be presented. The 
classification is made up out of the re-
sults of the Mountain Run, the Biathlon 
and the Shorttrack competition. 
 
At the end of the evening all skaters will 
receive a nice memento of the Oberstdorf 
Shorttrack Summercamp 2025. 


